
Planning
Strategic Investment Service
PO Box B93, Civic Centre 3,
Off Market Street, Huddersfield, HD1 2JR

Enquires to: Bill Topping

One 17 Chartered Architects
The Dyehouse
Armitage Road
Armitage Bridge
Huddersfield
HD4 7PD

Dear Sir,

Erection of public house/hotel with associated parking
Castle Hill Hotel, Lumb Lane, Almondbury, Huddersfield, HD4 6TA
Application Number: 2012/62/93683/W

I write with reference to the above application and to previous correspondence and 
meetings which have taken place

A significant period of time has elapsed since I contacted you and as there has been no 
response to this correspondence I must assume there is little prospect of you wishing to 
progress the application further. Given this I would advise you that unless I hear from you 
in the next 14 days with your intentions to progress the application it will be deemed to 
have been withdrawn and the council’s records will be amended accordingly.

If you would like to discuss this matter further or you require any additional information 
please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully

Bill Topping

Major Developments Officer.

Tel: 01484 416815
Fax: 01484 221613
Email: bill.topping@kirklees.gov.uk

Paul Kemp
Acting Assistant Director - Investment & 
Regeneration

Date:  26-Jun-2013
Our Ref:   2012/62/93683/W




